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MEMORANDUM                             
                                       

 
TO:  Rev. Gill Ford, Director, Unit Administration  
 
FROM:        Dr. Jerome Reide, Regional Field Director    
  Jonathan McKinney, Regional Field Organizer 
         
RE: Thurgood Marshall High School Charter Request 
 
 
DATE:          November 17, 2015 
 
 
The Regional Office has reviewed the submission of the Dayton Unit to Charter the  
Thurgood Marshall High School Chapter.   
 
 

 Officers have been identified. 

 Payment of $250 has been tendered. 

 Twenty five names have been submitted  
 
 Contingent upon: 
 

 receipt of  a letter from the Dayton Unit, 
“Youth units should also include a letter of 
recommendation from the local branch: 
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 receipt of a letter from the President, Ohio State Conference, 
 
 
 the Regional Office supports the Application for Charter of the  
Thurgood Marshall High School Chapter, Montgomery County, OH.    

 
 


